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Annual review and company holidays 24.12.13 –
5.1.14
Pfaffhausen, 23rd December 2013: The first phase of the relocation to Egg took
place on 20 December 2013. The second phase is due to take place at the beginning of
January 2014. This year, due to the relocation, the annual review will be published in an
abbreviated form. Our offices will be closed from 24 December 2013 to 5 January 2014
inclusive (as every year, for the Christmas and New Year break).

The holiday period will give everyone the chance to take a short breather away from
the often hectic everyday life of the computer world. So, make the most of your rest,
recovery and relaxation and come back in 2014 with renewed vigour.
I would just like to remind everyone that this doesn’t mean maintenance contract
customers will be left without support. Just the opposite is the case. At the same time, it
should be pointed out that the support provided will not extend to all services, but will
primarily be focused on technical backup for defective or non-executable systems.
Basic training and/or updates will not be carried out during this period – these will be
processed following receipt of order in 2014. We will also not be sending out any new
ArchivistaBox systems during this period (unless delivery has already been guaranteed
before 20 December).
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Abbreviated version of the annual review
As previously mentioned, a comprehensive annual review is normally provided at this
point. The review this year will be in a much abbreviated form (due to the firm’s
relocation to Egg). In 2013, the following milestones were attained:

New ArchivistaBox systems for Rigi, Saentis, Pilatus and Titlis

Integration of faster scanners (up to 200 pages / minute)

Free hampers to celebrate the firm’s 15th anniversary

Change to ArchivistaCloud (DMS)

ScanBox Albis III (Raspberry PI)

Column creation and more in the WebClient (discontinuation of the RichClient)

Relocation to Egg in December 2013

We will be happy to welcome you at our new offices in Egg during 2014.
Archivista GmbH
Urs Pfister
P.S: Please make a note of our address, telephone and fax numbers, which will
be valid from 1 January 2014; further information is available here.
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